
The date: 4/30/2025 
The week number: 18 
The walk number: 1811 
The weather: 65 F; partly cloudy 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Viveca Sapin-Areeda,   

Chip O’Connor, Marsha Hirano-Nakanishi, Laura Glass 
 

The birds (24) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

2 Western Bluebird 0.62 

1 Red-whiskered Bulbul 1 

5  Bushtit 0.88 

1 American Crow 1 

1 Mourning Dove 0.75 

7 House Finch 1 

12 Lesser Goldfinch 1 

2 Red-tailed Hawk 0.38 

1 Anna’s Hummingbird 1 

3 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.38 

3 Dark-eyed Junco 1 

2 Northern Mockingbird 0.88 

3 Black Phoebe 0.88 

1 Band-tailed Pigeon 0.62 

8 Common Raven 1 

8 House Sparrow 1 

1 European Starling 0.25 

1 Oak Titmouse 0.12 

2 California Towhee 0.12 

2 Orange-crowned Warbler 0.50 

1 Wilson’s Warbler 0 

2 Cedar Waxwing 0.12 

9 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

1 Bewick’s Wren 0.75 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 14:01 
 
We had a good walk, observing 24 species, which was 1.8 above the predicted number.  The 
highlight was the Wilson’s Warbler, spotted in Tournament Park. It has been a while since we 
saw any of the more unusual warblers, so that was good. We also saw a couple of Orange-
crowned Warblers and one was singing its song loud and clear. Other good birds were 2 Cedar 
Waxwings and an Oak Titmouse. The European Starling was seen going into its nest hole just at 
the exit to Tournament Park. Nothing to complain about with this walk. 
 
 
Alan,  
5/7/2025 


